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Wednesday 24th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: DEPUTY HEAD UPDATE 

Following on from my letter dated 9th January 2024, I am writing to update you on staffing changes at 

Little Heaton.  We are currently working closely with Cranmer Education Trust to recruit a permanent 

Deputy Headteacher who we are hoping will be able to join us after the Easter break. 

In the short term, Mrs Ansbro has joined us on secondment for the Spring Term.  She is an experienced 

teacher and Senior Leader from a primary school in Bury.  We are working together closely to ensure 

stability during this time of change. 

She has already begun working in school with some of our pupils, and I am sure you will join us in 

welcoming her into our Little Heaton Community this term. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Siân Hamer 

Headteacher 
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